WALL CENTRE

ATTENTION: ALL RESIDENTS

LOCKER VING CARDS

New Locker Cards have just been issued by
Safety Services.

Please pick up your new cards at the
Residential Concierge Desk.

Please also return your old cards — as they
have to be returned to Safety Services.

Thank You

One Wall Concierge

January 19", 2011






